
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Charlie Clarkcclark@hiltonheadisland.org
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/11/2013 3:38:51 PM
Subject: RE: Jet Blue

Hi Charlie -

I met with Katherine yesterday and she will circle back and check with the Governor's scheduler. She will let us know 
as soon as she hears! Just to confirm, the date is Feb 13th, correct?

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Charlie Clark [mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 4:11 PM
To: Amy Duffy
Cc: Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov)
Subject: RE: Jet Blue

Amy -  We're much further along in the planning process, actually just got out of a planning meeting with Bill & Susan 
so I think I have some timing information that might be helpful. The inaugural flight takes off from NY at 7:25 a.m. 
and would land at the Sav/Hilton Head Airport appx 9 a.m. There is a brief reception with JetBlue and media the 
night before in NY.

Let me know if the early flight helps at all since it's a smaller portion of her day depending on where she's flying after 
the inaugural flight lands that morning.

Charlie

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce 
P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
843-341-8378
cclark@hiltonheadisland.org

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 2:51 PM 
To: Charlie Clark 
Cc: Victoria Lewis 
Subject: Jet Blue

Hi Charlie -

Hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving!

I apologize for taking so long to get back to you on this ... I checked with Katherine and Nicole, the Governor's

mailto:aduffy@scprt.com
mailto:Amy%20Duffy%20%3Caduffy@scprt.com%3E
d.org
mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
mailto:aduffy@scprt.com


scheduler, and the Governor will NOT be able to take part in any of the inaugural flight festivities that would be
scheduled for Feb 13th. At this point, I have a tentative hold on Duane's calendar, in case you all need him to take 
part in anything.

Let us know how we can help!

Thanks so much!
Amy

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

phone: (803) 734-3272
fax: (803) 734-1409
email: aduffy@scprt.com
www.discoversouthcarolina.com
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